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Dear parents and carers,  
 
I hope you all are well and managing the continued school 
closure and lockdown alright. The teachers are all sharing 
with me the wonderful work being done at home by you 
and your children. Some examples are included here later in 
the Newsletter and I will continue to share some on Twitter 
too. You are all continuing to do a remarkable job. Thank 
you, for all your support. 
With regard to further re-opening I would like to reiterate 
that, as was the case earlier in the week, we await further 
advice from The Department for Education, Local Authority 
and Trade Unions and are working very hard to complete a 
full and thorough risk assessment. Be assured that the safe-
ty and well– being of our children , families and staff are 
our highest priority in all decisions. Families can continue 
to contact Mrs Westwood, myself or Jill Manley if they are 
essential workers and need emergency education provision.  
There will be more information to follow about all of this 
next week. Please email me with any specific queries or 
concerns in the meantime.  
Edenred Voucher Scheme  
Despite a few problems at the start of the Edenred voucher 
scheme for our families who are eligible for free school meals 
we believe the system is working far more smoothly now with 
all families receiving their e vouchers in the week in which they 
are due.  We recognise that the vouchers are not being received 
on the same day each week and this may be inconvenient to 
you when planning your weekly shop but unfortunately we 
have no control over when your voucher is delivered to 
you.  We have been notified that the scheme will not be operat-
ing over the half term period. (w/c 25 05 20). 
If you have any queries about the scheme, please contact Sarah 
Beck on beck.s@welearn365.com 
   
   Have a good weekend,                        Jacquie Birch  
                                                  Associate Headteacher 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

VE Day  Home Picnics  



 
 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for 
sharing your 
lovely photos  
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